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April 17, 2020
Dear Parents:

Waco Charter School will be continuing to provide remote instruction and learning through May 28, 2020
since Governor Greg Abbott has ordered that Texas schools remain closed through that date. All
remaining events on the school calendar have been cancelled, including field trips, Field Day and
graduation.

The administrators for Waco Charter School continue to make the well-being of our students, staff and
families our primary focus! However, our shared mission of providing the best educational opportunities
will not become a victim of the COVID-19 incident. Teachers will continue to develop lessons and provide

instruction with the same energy and dedication that students have received since school opened in
August.

Waco Charter School works to expand distance learning opportunities and to engage students in joining
their peers (virtually) to the maximum extent possible. While online lessons will continue to be the primary
method of instruction, pencil and paper assignments to support learning, depending on students’ needs,
will still be made.

Parents, please stay in touch with your children’s teachers about any questions or missing assignments.
Few written assignments will be turned in. Teachers may ask for photographs of completed work and
grades will be taken from assessments included in the online work. Work packets not taken home and/or
not completed cannot receive passing grades. If all assignments are not done, students could be
considered for retention or assigned summer school to assure that they have the required skills for the
next grade level.

As a reminder, locations for curbside breakfast and lunch provided by Waco ISD remain as was posted
on our website and Facebook in different communications.

Thank you for your ongoing support and cooperation as we contribute to ensuring that all members of the
Waco Charter School community are safe and healthy!

Sincerely yours,

Nancy T Cross
Principal



